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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 

 
EAL workshop - 

Wednesday 15th February 
9.15—10.30am 

 

Stay and Play - 

Thursday 16th February  
9.00—10.00am  

 

School Closes for half term-  

Friday 17th February 3.15pm 

Our Book of The Week: The Gingerbread 

Man  

Phonics Focus:  blending cvc words e.g.  

c-a-t, d-o-g  

Maths Focus: 1 more than a number  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Nursery Fund 

This week we are learning all about The Gingerbread Man! We know 

the children would love to bake their own gingerbread men at the end 

of the week. Please, if you haven't already, could you contribute    

towards the Nursery Fund. We have a tin on the table as you walk 

into Nursery. Any small donation makes a big difference when it 

comes to the Nursery team planning enrichments as such for your 

children. Thank you :)   

Reading Books 

Nursery teachers change your child’s reading book every week,    

however we have noticed that not all books are being returned and 

reading diaries are not always signed. Please remember to sign your 

child’s reading diary to let us know you are ready for a new book.  A 

reminder of your child’s book changing day is as follows: 

Miss Glendon & Mrs Simpson —Wednesday  

Mrs Iqbal and Miss Reihaneh —Thursdays  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 

Weekly Family Task 

We have been looking at the initial sound of different objects this week 

and trying to write them down independently. We have tried really hard 

to form the letter the correct way. Our teachers are really impressed! 

This week we would like to see you draw some of the 

things you eat at home. Blow our socks off by trying to 

have a go at writing the initial sound next to it.  

Don’t forget to bring your work in and show it off on 

our ‘wow’ wall. 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


